August 30, 2010

Dear Member of Provincial Parliament ,

| am writing as a concerned constituent.

My union has informed me about the government’s plans to seek compensation freezes that
attack the rights of free collective bargaining.

Now, more than ever, Ontario families and communities need public services that they can
depend on. A freeze in compensation will not contribute to the strengthening and recovery
of Ontario Communities.

It will hurt Public Services.

If the government is so desperate to achieve savings why would you allow a $4 billion dollar
corporate tax give away that brings no guaranteed economic development to Ontario.

I call on you to oppose this direction and help to shift the debate and truly focus on measures
that will rebuild the economy, improve public services and strengthen our community.
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